
 
 
 

 
 

FOI REF: 15038 

RESPONSE SENT: 11/12/2024 

 

Request  

This is an information request relating to scheduled bin collection changes. 

  

Please include the following information: 

 How frequently are bins collected from residential properties? 

 Please provide the frequency for each type of bin and the day its collected 

 Is the council considering changing the frequency of bin collections? 

If so please provide the current frequency as well as the new proposed frequency. 

  

Response 

All the information related to the collection of bins and the frequency can be 
found on the Winchester City Council’s website.  Please find link below. 

Waste and recycling - Winchester City Council 

 Is the council considering changing the frequency of bin collections? 

No – the council currently has no plans to change the frequency of our existing 
bin colllections, although in line with government mandated food waste 
collections, we will be introducing a weekly food waste collection service from 
April 2026  

 If so please provide the current frequency as well as the new proposed 
frequency. 

Not Applicable 

 

 


